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Please publish in the Ithaca Journal, see below.

Ithaca Journal
123 West State Street
Ithaca, NY 14850

Please publish the attached, (below), legal notice on or before December 10, 2018 and bill the Town
of Dryden. '

Please send an affidavit of this along with the invoice.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Dryden will conduct a Public Hearing
to consider revising a condition of approval for the Special Permit issued to Dryden Housing
Group to build multi-family dwellings on Farview Drive, Tax parcel 37.-1-10.111. This projectis -
now owned by Tompkins Cortland Community College Foundation, Inc. The original Special Permit
authorized by Resolution 168 of 1985 (dated 9-9-85) had a condition “that the developer not make
nor allow any pedestrian or vehicle access to Lee Road or the Village of Dryden.” It is proposed to re-
vise that condition to remove the word “pedestrian” from that condition to allow pedestrian access
from this project to Lee Road. Vehicle access will continue to be restricted.

SAID HEARING will be held on Thursday December 20, 2018 at 8:05 PM prevailing time at the
Dryden Town Hall, 93 East Main St. Dryden NY, at which time all interested persons will be given an
opportunity to be heard. Persons may appear in person or by agent.

Individuals with visual, hearing or manual impairments and requiring assistance should contact the
Town of Dryden at 607-844-8888 x 216 at least 48 hours prior to the time of the public hearing.



